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Duke Campus Club acknowledges that while the pandemic has officially ended 
according to the CDC and other government sources, COVID-19 variants are still with 
us and there are members who remain concerned about acquiring the virus either 
because of their own risk or of their loved ones.  
 
We have developed Event Participation Guidelines over the course of the pandemic to 
ensure that our members can enjoy all that Campus Club has to offer while being 
mindful of their health and safety as well as of other event participants. 
 
Please follow these guidelines during all events: 

● We encourage everyone to stay up to date on their vaccinations.  
● Outdoor events and gatherings present a much lower risk for COVID 

transmission, especially if serving food.  
● Masking remains one of the most effective ways to protect yourself and others, 

especially in indoor settings. We should respect an individual’s decision to wear a 
mask even if it is not required. 

● Interest Group Leaders have the discretion to tighten these guidelines in 
accordance with their own comfort and that of their group. Hostesses, in 
particular, have the discretion to set the parameters of what goes on in their 
home or in other settings where meetings take place.  

● If you do not feel well, please stay home. This applies whether it is Covid, the flu, 
or “just a cold.” If you are symptomatic, you could be contagious.  

 


